
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Alistair Mills

Address Jacks,Bell Street,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6DB

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The proposed changes to the usage of this track are of great concern to myself and, I am
sure, many others in the village of Hornton. When the track was operating as a local club on
a few weekends a year it was noisy at times, but was at least limited. I was, and still am,
happy for it to continue in such a capacity. However, over the last few years the usage has, I
am informed, illegally increased to a level exceeding the agreed limits. We now have to
endure increased noise levels and a lot of track traffic over many weekends. The 65 days
mentioned in the application is very alarming as this would appear to give the track license
to operate practically every weekend from Spring to Autumn. I believe the original limits
were in place for very good reasons; to keep the noise levels and impact on the surrounding
environment to a reasonable and manageable amount. The proposed increase in usage is
clearly not reasonable and I ask that the council please refuse this application.

Received Date 21/03/2021 19:35:09

Attachments


